PG I4. 350

From: john lewicke [mailto:lewicke @yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 10:12 AM
To: Deno, Sandy
Subject: Hearing on Liberty/Kinder Morgan

Dear Ms. Howland,

I'm informed that PUC staff has taken a position on Liberty Utilities relative to Kinder Morgan's
proposed pipeline AFTER the time for testimony on the matter had passed. To accept testimony or
other input from any party, particularly from a party understanding the process and deadlines, after the
time for submission of testimony has passed, gives the appearance if not the reality of making the
official process a complete farce. | strongly encourage the commisioners to work within PUC's own
process, and only admit or consider testimony duly submitted within the process.

John Lewicke

Mason, New Hampshire



